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Ticket resales keep money in the hands of big corporations and out of the hands of
musicians. They also make it difficult for fans to see artists that they really want to
see.

Access to concerts is important. Regular people need access to third spaces, which
means those spaces need to be affordable. Concerts are places where community is
built and where communities have the opportunity to meet each other face to face.

We need to keep our money in our communities, so that we can all give back to each
other and support each others. That includes the hardworking musical artists who
make Oregon’s music scene so exciting. When we make living wages from our work,
we can participate in our communities.

Support HB-3167-3!



